
 

St. Alphonsus Catholic School 

The Buzz 
Forming Faith and Future 

UPCOMING  

EVENTS 
• January 26 - 

School Mass / 

Bingo Night 6:30 

p.m. 

• January 28 - New 

Student Open 

House 1-3 p.m. / 

Catholic Schools 

Week 

• February 1 -  

     Beta Induction       

     Elementary -    

     6:00 p.m. /  

     Middle School -   
     7:00 p.m. 

• February 2 - 

School Mass 
 

 

 

The Mission of  

St. Alphonsus  

Liguori Catholic School      

is to form students in 

the Catholic Faith  

spiritually,  

academically,  

physically, and  

culturally in an  

environment of  

academic  

excellence. 

Dr. Cynthia C. Ryals, Principal January 25, 2024 

Open House / New Student Registration 
St. Alphonsus School will be hosting a new student open house on Sunday, January 

28th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. Please spread the word to any interested families and 

please share the flyer that is attached to the newsletter with prospective fami-

lies.   If you know of someone interested in joining our St. Alphonsus School family, 

please let them know that new student registration opens on January 28th.   

Catholic Schools Week/Catholic Charities 
Catholic Charities will conduct their annual supply drive again this year during 

Catholic Schools Week.  The collection will be from January 29th-January 

31st.  You can send in the items at any time this month.  Suggested items are clean-

ing supplies: gift cards, mops, buckets, brooms, sponges, cleaning rags, dust pans, 

garbage bags, Lysol spray, window cleaner, toilet cleaner, laundry detergent, dish 

cloths.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated! 

Catholic Schools Week 
Our annual celebration of National Catholic Schools Week begins on 

Sunday, January 28th.  We have some fun activities and dress days 

planned to celebrate the wonderful family and community we have at 

St. Alphonsus Catholic School.   

 

• Sunday, January 28th - Celebrate our Parish - Open House and attend 

Mass in school uniform or SAS spirit shirt.  

• Monday, January 29th - Celebrate our Community - SAS Spirit Dress  

• Tuesday, January 30th - Celebrate our Students - Students may wear 

their favorite color shirt with spirit dress guidelines.  

• Wednesday, January 31st - Celebrate our Nation - Students may wear a 

patriotic shirt with spirit dress guidelines.  

• Thursday, February 1st - Celebrate Vocations -  Students may wear a 

neon shirt with spirit dress guidelines.  (No face or hair paint)  

• Friday, February 2nd - Celebrate Faculty, Staff and Volunteers - SAS 

Spirit Dress  
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Enrollment for the 2024-2025 School Year 
Re-enrollment for currently enrolled students and new siblings is open now.  The regis-

tration fee increased to $350.00 on January 13, 2024 and will increase to $400 on Janu-

ary 29, 2024.  

*Re-enrollment is available through the “Family Portal” on RenWeb or by clicking on 

this link: https://SA-LA.client.renweb.com/pw/.  Once on the Family Portal, select 

“Apply/Enroll” and then click "Enrollment/Reenrollment". Only new students will re-

quire an application. Please contact Bethany Richard at  

brichard@stalphonsusbr.org to enroll a sibling. 

**If you are not enrolling your student for the next school year, please contact Bethany 

Richard or click the “Will Not Enroll” link in the Family Portal. 

Tax Statements for 2023 
A printable payment summary is available by logging into FACTS.   

Please follow the steps below: 
-Click Financial Home  

-Click View Details in the Payment Plan and Billing Box  

-Click View Payment Summary  

If you need assistance navigating to your FACTS account, please contact Karen Keller, 

Finance Manager at 225.261.5299 or by email at kkeller@stalphonsusbr.org. 

SAS Home and School Family Bingo Night 
SAS Home and School Association would like to invite you to our Family 

Bingo Night on January 26th at 6:30 p.m. in the Family Center! VIP tables 

are sold out.  Bingo boards will be $7 at the door.  We can't wait to see 

you there!!  

Quiz Bowl 
This past Saturday our 5/6 and 7/8 grade Quiz Bowl 

teams competed in the annual Diocesan Quiz Bowl 

tournament. Both teams had a great showing and we 

are extremely proud of their hard work.  They were 

fantastic representatives for SAS!  

https://sa-la.client.renweb.com/pw/
mailto:brichard@stalphonsusbr.org
mailto:kkeller@stalphonsusbr.org
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 Boys Basketball 
Congratulations to our 5th Grade 

Blue team for finishing 2nd place in 

the St Jean Vianney basketball tourna-

ment this past weekend.  

Happy 60th Birthday SAS 
Happy 60th Birthday to St. Alphonsus Liguori School!  We are excited to 

begin planning some activities to celebrate 60 wonderful years of Catholic 

education.  One of the ways will be to get in touch with all of our past stu-

dents.  Please use the link to be in our alumni database.  We would also like 

you to share your favorite memory from your time at St. Alphonsus https://forms.gle/

do4ephfWaDGc2LUn6 .  We will be sharing this link on Facebook, but please share 

with other alumni of the school.  We are looking forward to hearing from our past stu-

dents!   

Beta Induction  
Our 2023-2024 Beta Induction is on Thursday, February 1st in the St. Al-

phonsus Parish Activity Center. The dress code for Induction is Sunday 

best. We ask that skirts and dresses be the school appropriate length, and 

no jeans, shorts, or tennis shoes are allowed. Due to the number of stu-

dents in Beta, we will divide the induction. Elementary Induction will begin at 6:00 and 

Middle School Induction will begin at 7:00. Beta Induction is such a special night to rec-

ognize the student's dedication to their academics and character.  Thank you for all of 

your support.  

School Calendar Changes 
Please note the changes below: 

• March 8th - PK3-4th Grandparents Day - Pk3-4th grade will dismiss at 12:00 

p.m., no buses will run at 12:00 p.m. Buses will run at normal time for 5th-8th grade.  

• March 15th - Pep Rally at 1:45 p.m. 

• March 22nd - Hive Golf Tournament 

• April 12th - Field Day - Students will dismiss at 1:00 p.m. 

https://forms.gle/do4ephfWaDGc2LUn6
https://forms.gle/do4ephfWaDGc2LUn6
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Redemptorist St. Gerard School is seeking a Principal for the 2024-

2025 school year.  For more information, please visit www.rsgbr.org. 
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The Catholic High School Cheerleaders will be hosting cheerleader clinics on 

Sunday, March 3 and Sunday, March 10 from 1:00 pm until 3:00 pm.  The clinics 

are open to all girls in first through fifth grades.  The cost to attend a clinic is 

$30 per girl and includes a t-shirt and snack.  Please register 

at mychs.catholichigh.org/cheer/clinic or you may contact Jennifer 

Thibodeaux or Carey Lauret at chscheer@catholichigh.org.  The registration 

deadline is February 7, 2024. 

http://mychs.catholichigh.org/cheer/clinic
mailto:chscheer@catholichigh.org

